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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public

permitting process. I know this project will have a positive impact on the environment, communities surrounding

the site and Idahoans.

 

I believe the project presents a plan to repair the environment and boost Idaho's economy - particularly under

Alternative 2. The idea that you would even recommend putting the tailings storage facility in a pristine drainage

that has no existing impacts is crazy, what were you thinking.

 

Historic mining operations, development of former town site and natural processes have resulted in significant

degradation of many elements of the environment. Loss of fish passage, water degradation from previous mining

activity and excessive erosion are all of great concern to our community. The Stibnite Gold Project would finance

reclamation efforts to address these problems and in turn boost Idaho's economy. It is a win-win for our

community.

 

It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select the modified plan of restoration and

operations Midas Gold Idaho presented and permit the project.


